
November 15, 2007 
 
Mr. C. William Uhr, Jr. 
MAX Energy Systems LLC 
6705 Valley Brook Dr. 
Falls Church, VA.  22042 
 
Dear Bill, 
 
It’s been two years now since MAX Energy Systems installed a 10 kW generator and 
transfer switch in my newly-remodeled home.  Your attention to the details of that 
installation, and your follow-up work to make sure the system is always ready, were 
superb. 
 
As you know, I’m relying on this generator for several purposes, including backing up 
the power to a critical sump pump.  I’ve slept better at night and been able to vacation 
without concern knowing that you and your team did such a professional and quality job.   
 
Thank you again for your work to reduce the risk of a power outage.  The return in 
comfort and resale value far exceeds the cost. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Wilkinson 
Arlington, VA 
 
 
 


